¹^ Editor

t their ondage Cairo,

r about it in an learned ealized of were lalmud theach ey had

race of ided to e they and do h, him-

uild the iphinx; araoh's

sts with ty. Even "Diverten, t be put

educa-1? How take to andings

ensburg

g to see

ne latest Albany! eek that ears \$85 ling will

e trend lepublity of the or social ips went

member that now were in you sefit. The so-called going to lo, Syra-

m NY is

fend for

two and in some cases several, at the U10/U12 James Pinkerton Memorial Baseball Tournament this past weekend at Montroy Park.

The tournament was a great success, largely in part to the following people's willingness to help out with the umpiring duties: Billy Hosmer, Tom Bouchey, Mike Sargent, Carlos Alberto, Stan Piercey, Mike Tooley, Rick Bell, Brian Moore, Fred Badlam, Chip Martin, Scott Lalone, Ryan Bouchey, David Edwards, Drew Thornhill, Scott Bouchey, Lefty Arsenault, and Cavin LaRose. Hopefully we will see you all again next year!

The U10/U12 Coaches:
Tom Pinkerton,
Scott Lalonde,
Steve LaRose, Fred Badlam,
Chip Martin, Scott
McCormick

Thank You

To The Editor:

I would like to thank the members of the Ogdensburg Senior Citizens Association for the wonderful job they did for making our Senior picnic a success on July 18, 2009.

The thanks go to the kitchen staff and cooks who helped prepare the meal and to the servers who served their fellow seniors and the clean up crew.

Also to Price Chopper and Janelle Fisher who went out of her way to make our senior picnic a success and also to John Reed at the Pepsi Company who donated soda to our senior picnic, plus the City Recreation Department who donated the use of picnic tables for the day and five bags of ice, the K of C for the use of their grill and the Starlights for the music. Again many thanks.

Daniel J. Washburn
President of the
Ogdensburg
Senior Citizens Assoc.

'Stuff The Bus'

To The Editor:

The Salvation Army helps many needy school children each year with back packs containing school supplies.

Artisans Of River Valley Present Tour Aug. 15-16

The Artisans of the River Valley present a free self guided studio tour and invite the public into their homes studios and galleries.

The Tour is on Aug. 15 from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. and Aug. 16 from 10 a.m. until 4 p.m. Ten locations ranging from Morristown to Ogdensburg to Rensselaer Falls.

Several sites will host multiple artists.

Images in oil, watercolor, fabric design, stained glass, pottery, jewelry, sculpture, wood work, and traditional and contemporary forged iron plus students art on display.

Free gift drawings at multiple locations, demonstrations both days, refreshments and access to some extraordinary talent! Shop talk to the artists and enjoy.

Brochures with maps will be available at Chamber offices across the North County and

in some Canadian locations in mid July.

More information contact Debra Monteith 315-375-4869 or

dmonteith315@hotmail.com.

Discover an array of Artisans who have united in the St Lawrence River Valley to celebrate the arts

Artists

Wayne Brown-sculptor----Gateway Museum/Morristown Debra Monteith-painter-----Gateway Museum

Steve Kroeger-painter----Morristown Public Library

June Ross-painter/potter----Mares Wares-Highway 37 Morristown

Ethel Slocum-fabric artist --- 911 Main Street ,Morristown

Marty Syne hand forged iron---3063 State Hwy 37 Morristown

Sally Hartman, painter/potter/printmaker –Ladies First Gallery Rensselaer Falls John Miller, paddles maker/painter----Ladies First Gallery

Scott Ouderkirk, stained glass--- 303 Main St Morristown

Mary Ann Evans, potter----Mares Wares Hwy 37, Morristown

Bill Smithers, wood turner, ----Sherlock Studio, Morristown

John Morrow, painter ----324 State Street Ogdensburg

Karan Cross, jeweler---- 324 State Street Ogdensburg

Melanie Connors, jeweler----347B River Rd East, Morristown

Potsdam Art Students

Carlie Miller - Fine art-Gateway Museum Morristown

Tom Newton-Photographer-Gateway Museum Morristown

Elementary Students

Elementary student's artwork on display-Gateway Museum

Recycling Process Described At CCE Program On Thursday

CANTON - Today, there are newly developing markets for recycled agricultural plastics. At this time, we hope to keep the material out of our landfills and recreate useful products from this plastic resource. The St. Lawrence County Ag & Farmland Protection Board wrote for and received funding from SARE (Sustainable Ag Research and Education) to facilitate this project.

They are holding a kick-off event to describe the recycling process, from farm to baling site, to recycling facility, and finally to the new user of the recycled product. You are invited to come to the Cornell Cooperative Extension Offices at 1894 state Highway 68, Canton, on Thursday. They will hold two identical programs to accommodate as many schedules as possible: 10 - 11:30 a.m. and 7 - 8:30 p.m. Refreshments will be provided.

There will be discussion on the best management practices necessary for recycled plastic processing, how to achieve these standards on your farms, how the baling process works, and other logistics for their particular program. This program is an expansion of the Cornell University RAPP (Recycling Ag Plastics Project).

Your participation in this meeting will provide the tools to help you move ag plastics off your farm in an environmentally and financially sound manner.

If you have further questions, please call 379-9192. Cornell Cooperative Extension of St. Lawrence County provides equal program and employment opportunities.

If you have any special needs please contact our office at 379-9192.

Area News Briefs

County Meeting

CANTON - St. Lawrence County legislators on Monday will consider hiring an attorney to temporarily run the to handle the office's administrative tasks, such as assigning cases and authorizing payroll and worker vacation time. He said Thursday she no longer is assigning cases, and intoxicated following a traffic stop on Main Street in the village of Potsdam.

She was also ticketed for felony first-degree aggravated unlicensed operation, failure